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EMERGING LEADERS FORUM (PRIMARY) 
 

Dear Parents (Grade V), 
 

Gree�ngs! 
 
We are excited to share that Ridge Valley has partnered with the Asia Educa�on 
Founda�on and the Victorian Departments of Educa�on to offer four fully funded student 
engagement forums this year. 
 

One of these opportuni�es is the Emerging Leaders Forum (Primary), specifically designed 
for Grade 5 students. This forum provides a unique pla�orm for students to connect and 
collaborate with peers from around the world, focusing on intercultural communica�on, 
teamwork, and developing the skills needed to become globally competent leaders. 
 

The Emerging Leaders Forums aim to create early curriculum entry points for Victorian 
schools, helping them integrate global learning and engagement into their educa�onal 
prac�ces. This program also serves as a pathway for students to par�cipate in the 
Emerging Leaders Forum - Junior Secondary for Years 7 and 8, and the Global Youth Forum 
for Year 9 students. 
 

Throughout the program, students will take part in a variety of ac�vi�es and regularly 
engage in small group breakout sessions with peers from other schools and countries. 
Program Structure: There will be three online sessions, each las�ng four hours: 

• Session One: Wednesday, 11th September (6:30 am - 10:30 am IST) 
• Session Two: Monday, 16th September (6:30 am - 10:30 am IST) 
• Session Three: Thursday, 19th September (6:30 am - 10:30 am IST) 

A briefing session for the selected students will be held on Thursday, 5th September 2024 
(7:30 am – 8:15 am IST). 
Selec�on Process: If you would like your child to par�cipate, please send an email 
confirming their interest to the class teacher.  
Interested students will take part in a panel discussion on the topic “United Nations 
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs)” on Wednesday, 14th August 2024. From this 
discussion, 10 students will be selected to join the program. 
Please note that registra�on for the Emerging Leaders Forum (Primary) for Grade 5 will 
close on Friday, 16th August 2024. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


